## **Complete a Financing Suicide Care survey**

Category: News

written by NCUIH | September 6, 2016

In partnership with the <u>Suicide Prevention Resource Center</u>, the National Council for Behavioral Health is pleased to invite you to complete a Financing Suicide Care survey.

With National Suicide Prevention Awareness Month in September, results from this groundbreaking survey will promote resources and awareness around issues of suicide prevention. Your feedback will inform policy recommendations to enhance suicide care financing in the United States.

This survey will take approximately 30-45 minutes and needs to be completed in one sitting by you and/or staff members who are familiar with the clinical and financing specifics of suicide care provided at your organization; please note that if you need to stop at any time, you will not be able to save your responses and come back later. You may skip any questions that you do not want to answer.

Please complete the survey by September 30. To access the survey, click <u>here</u>. Once completed, you may enter into an optional drawing to win a \$100 VISA gift card!

If you have any questions about the survey, contact Megan Dormond, MPH, Data and Evaluation Analyst, at <a href="MeganD@thenationalcouncil.org">MeganD@thenationalcouncil.org</a>.

This survey is being issued with support from the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA).